
14 December 2018

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers,                                                                                 
 
Thank you to those who have sent in sponsor money for the Rudolph Run this morning. The children all had a great time and the sun shone brightly! Pictures are in the gallery section of the website. If you have not sent in sponsor money but are able to make a donation (this afternoon or on Monday) all proceeds are going to St Luke’s Hospice.
 
It’s been a brilliant Christmassy week with the Reception / Y1 Nativity being every bit as wonderful as the Y2 show last week, the Infant Christmas Craft morning was, as always, a fantastic community event and the Y5 recorder concert this morning was terrific too! This afternoon we are taking the choir to Townbridge Court to sing for the residents and I am sure this too will be a great spectacle.

If you have not yet voted in the parent governor election, please do so as this closes next week.

A huge thank you to everyone who has made donations to the Northwich in Need Shoe Box Appeal.  They were collected on Tuesday and they are extremely grateful.  We will still be collecting until the 19th December if you would still like to donate.

All classes were treated to a viewing of Jenna Bowers beautifully hand crafted blanket which is being raffled off to help raise funds for a little boy (Casey, who is related to one of our pupils) who has HIE (Hypoxic Ischemic Encephalopathy) Grade 3, having suffered oxygen deprivation at birth.  Raffle tickets are on sale, £1 a strip, directly from Jenna and also via Helen Rustage in school.  Thank you in advance.

A reminder that school closes on Friday 21 at 2.00pm, Darwin’s Den will be open until 6.00pm for the same price as usual if there is enough need. In fact, if you want an extra hour or two for Christmas shopping then why not book your child in during the week to give you some precious time?
 
Thank you for all of your support.

Yours sincerely
 
Adam Croft
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